
From: Taylor, Richele
To: johnaoakland@gmail.com <johnaoakland@gmail.com>

Date: 12/30/2016 8:15:56 PM
Subject: Emailing: December 13, 2016 letter

Attachments: December 13, 2016 letter.pdf

Chairman Oakland, 
 

Attached please find the second letter I received from Ms. Deborah Thomas as discussed today. 
Thank you, 
 

Richele 
 

Richele K. Taylor
 
Chief Legal Counsel
 
Office of the Governor
 
O: 803-734-8465
 
C: 803-231-9763
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